From: Brian H

To: Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] July 31, 2024 - Bank-Fintech Arrangements Involving Banking Products and Services
Distributed to Consumers and Businesses; Comment Request (RIN 3064-ZA43)

Date: Thursday, September 19, 2024 9:53:39 PM

Dear FDIC,

My name is Brian Houng.

I have been majorly impacted by this news. I only learned about this news today even though
it's been going on for several months. I only learned about this because I was considering
moving all my funds to a different account that yields higher interest rates, only to realize that
fund transfers are all blocked. I fear there may be millions of victims that have not even
learned of this news yet and the comments are so low due to people being uninformed, and yet
the deadline to submit a comment is the end of this month. I think there needs to be better
communication so we can get more engagement from the victims affected. I hope I'm
protected by FDIC and that the millions of users affected by this can get our money back.

Best Regards,
Brian





